
Great Barton Neighbourhood Plan
Drop-in Consultation Event

Saturday 18 January 2020 - 10am to 3pm

Great Barton Village Hall
You are invited to the launch of the Public Consultation of the draft Neighbourhood Plan. This
provides the opportunity for residents to examine the draft plan, to discuss the policies that will
affect development within the Parish (including development of The Triangle) and to give
feedback on the plan so that any changes can be made before it is submitted to West Suffolk
Council.

Tea/Coffee provided

Public consultation on the Draft Plan will run from 18 January to 2 March
This is your chance to influence how Great Barton develops between now and 2041

For further information
See website: http://greatbarton.suffolk.cloud/neighbourhoodplan/
Email: gtbartonnp@gmail.com        
Telephone:  01284 787777 PTO

How to view the Plan
If you can’t get to the

Drop-in, the Plan can be 
viewed during the 

consultation at
• The Freedom Church Café

(Tue - Thurs  9am - 1pm)
• The Church Institute

(Wed 11am - 2pm)
(Fri 10am - 12 noon)

The Drop-in Display will be
available to view at 

• The Village Hall Annexe
Thurs 13 Feb 7pm - 9pm

Online on the Parish Council 
website 

http://greatbarton.suffolk.cloud/
neighbourhoodplan/ 

Copies can also be borrowed 
from the

Parish Council Clerk  
Tel: 01284 787777

How to comment
Between

Saturday 18 January and 
Monday 2 March 

the Parish Council website will 
have an online survey form 
that you can complete and 

submit.

Paper copies of the form will 
be available at the Drop-in 

event to complete on the day, 
at the Freedom Church Café, 
the Church Institute and can 
also be obtained from the

Parish Clerk.

The story so far
The Parish Council has agreed 
to prepare a Neighbourhood 

Plan. 

A Working Group of 
volunteers has undertaken 
surveys and consultation.

We’ve now reached an 
important stage in its 
preparation and are 

consulting on the Draft Plan.

Comments must be received by Monday 2 March PTO


